First of all....

Thanks to everyone who helped make theDISC! #17 such an exciting

and entertaining CD-ROM. As always, the entire staff at CD-ROM Today
helped to bring you this month's zesty, fresh, (and | like it too!)

DISC. CD-ROM Today and theDISC! are in currently in the midst of

a transition which has brought out the best in all of our team members.
Again, much thanks to the CD-ROM Today staff and all the folks at Imagine.

And now...

I'd like to take this space to introduce myself. As the new Multimedia

Editor of CD-ROM Today, my task will be to add a new dimension to theDISC!

In the next few months you'll see some marked changes in the look, feel and

content of theDISC! Our current plans have been greatly aided by input from our reader
and I'd like to encourage you to continue to talk to us about theDISC!.

Kirk Steers
Multimedia Editor



